
In the Summer of 2024, several Harmony Public Schools campuses were named National Schools

of Character by the education-focused nonprofit Character.org. The purpose of these videos was

threefold:  1. To recognize the schools for this outstanding honor.  2. To share information with our

school community about the outstanding Character Education work being done at the schools and

provide more information about what being a National School of Character actually means.  3.  To

encourage other campuses within our school system to pursue National School of Character

designation by demonstrating the process and related benefits.  The videos were shared on

Facebook, YouTube, LinkedIn and Instagram and collectively earned hundreds of views.


